
 
 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   CONTACT: Public Works 

June 7, 2021       941-575-5050 

 

 
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 

 
 

Beginning June 7 through June 20 a message board advising motorist of new signage will be 

placed on Taylor Street at the intersection of West Charlotte Avenue. Stop signs will be installed 

with bags over them until June 21, when the intersection will become a four way stop. Drivers 

and pedestrians are requested to use extreme caution while drivers become aware of the new 

traffic control devices.  

 

 
 

 

For additional information on this project, please contact City of Punta Gorda Public Works 

Department at (941) 575-5050 between the business hours of 8 a.m. – 4:30 p.m., Mon. through 

Fri. 
 

 

 

RUN DATE: June 7, 2021 

  

E-mail: City Council 



 
 
 
 

 
 


